
 

EFFECTIVE JANUARY 1, 2021 

The COLFAX AND ELK MOUND collection sites 

WILL REMAIN OPEN just under different management.   

Members 

Village of Colfax, Town of Colfax, Town of Grant, Town of Otter Creek, Town of Tainter, 

Town of Wilson, Village of Elk Mound, Town of Elk Mound and Town of Spring Brook 

If you were a primary user of the Ridgeland or Connorsville sites, they will be closed on or 

before January 1, 2021. 

• The Village of Colfax will be managing the DNR recycling program rather than Dunn 
County. 

• The collection sites will be changing over to single stream recycling and information 
will be provided once we have the timeline finalized. 

WINTER HOURS (November 1 - March 31)  SUMMER HOURS (April 1 – October 31) 

* Wednesdays 12:00 pm to 4:00 pm   * Wednesdays 2:00 pm to 6:00 pm 
* Saturdays   8:00 am to 3:00 pm   * Saturdays  8:00 am to 3:00 pm 
 

WHAT WILL BE OFFERED? 

 Waste Collection      *Mandated Recycling      *Demolition Materials    

 Yard Waste and Brush     

 Non-mandated recycling for a fee which will include tires, batteries, bulbs, appliances, 
electronics, farm plastics, oils, antifreeze, etc.  We are in the process of getting 
contracts finalized and hope to accept the same materials that have been accepted. 

                                                                    

PLEASE CONTACT THE VILLAGE OF COLFAX, LYNN NIGGEMANN, WITH QUESTIONS, 715-962-3311. 

Thank you from all the members of the Colfax and Elk Mound sites in advance for 

your patience during the transition.   
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